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Welcome families to Term 3. Hope you all had a
wonderful break and are ready for

the second half of the year. We are now a few
weeks into the term and hope everyone had a nice

break.

IMPORTANT DATES THIS TERM

4  Augustth

6  Augustth

6  Augustth

7  Augustth

13  Augustth

18  Augustth

19  Augustth

20  Augustth

20  Augustth

21  Augustst

25  Augustth

27  Augustth

28  Augustth

3  Septemberrd

7  Septemberth

10  Septemberth

15  Septemberth

16  Septemberth

17  Septemberth

18t  Septemberh

19  Septemberth

Henny Penny Eggs Delivered 
Melbourne Museum Dinosaur Fossils Incursion - Walllabies
Donvale Primary School Buddies Sessions
Melbourne Museum Dinosaur Fossils Incursion - Wombats
Donvale Primary School Buddies Sessions
Book Week Dress Up - Kookaburras
Book Week Dress Up - Possums
Book Week Dress Up - Wallabies
Mad About Science - Wombats
Book Week Dress Up - Wombats
Mad About Science - Wallabies
Donvale Primary School Buddies Sessions
Father’s Day Afternoon Tea - Wombats
Father’s Day Celebration - Wallabies
Father’s Day
Donvale Primary School Buddies Sessions
Footy/Sports Day Dress Up - Kookaburras
Footy/Sports Day Dress Up - Possums
Footy/Sports Day Dress Up - Wallabies
Footy/Sports Day Dress Up-  Wombats
Last Day of Term 2



Hi everyone, I’m Elizabeth and I have volunteered to
be the Secretary of the Tunstall Square Kinder

Committee for 2025. My son Edward is in the three-
year-old Kookaburra class and loves his time at
kindergarten. Edward also has twin brothers who

have started Prep. This is our first year at TSK and
we look forward to a fun year ahead. 

Arrival Digital Sign-In/Sign-Out

We are transitioning to a digital sign-
in/sign-out system during Term 3. Please
work with us to help ensure a smooth and
successful transition. Your cooperation is

greatly appreciated.  

Lost Property is Reminder! 🧣🧤
Please take a moment to check the lost

property box next time you're at the
kinder. To help items find their way back
home, we also ask that you clearly label

all clothing and belongings.

Winter Weather Reminder ❄️
Even though we are nearly at the end of winter,

there are still cold and windy days. Please
remember that we still enjoy outdoor playtime
whenever possible! Make sure your child comes

dressed appropriately for winter conditions—this
includes warm coats.

Also, to help keep everyone healthy, we kindly ask
that you keep your child at home if they are feeling
unwell. Thank you for helping us create a safe and

cozy environment for all!
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